
St. Mary’s School 

 “Excellence in Education”   

716 Market Street ~ PO Box 102 

Marathon WI  54448 

 

“We, the family of St. Mary’s School, are committed to promoting Catholic values to God’s children 

through faith, Christ-centered worship, service and academic excellence.” 

 

August 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Students in grades 5, 6, 7, and 8 have the opportunity to participate in band.  Each student 

will receive an individual or small group weekly lesson. Group band will not take place at first 

this year but may be reevaluated as the year goes on.  

 

 There is no charge for band lessons.  You must provide your own instruments.  

Instruments may be rented from one of the local music store, or visit heidmusic.com for rental 

information. I am happy to answer any questions you may have about this process.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Jodi Langenhahn 

 

 

- - Clip and Return bottom by Tuesday, September 5, 2023 - - 

 

____  I want to be in band this year! 

 

 ____  I have an instrument 

 

 ____  I need an instrument 

 

____  I am available for before school lessons. 

 

____  I am available for after school lessons. 

 

Please be sure my child does NOT come out of ______________________________ (class). 

(Only put this down if you definitely know you do not want your child taken out of said class.) 

 

 

Student Name:  _________________________________  Grade/Homeroom______________ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE:  ____________________________________________________ 

 

(St. Mary’s School does have some instruments available for a modest rental fee;  

please inquire with Mrs. Langenhahn.) 


